
MINUTES OF THE 
MANITOWOC PUBLIC LIBRARY 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
March 30, 2015 

 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

 
Present:  Hennessey, Holschbach and Hunter 

 
Absent:  Reinertson and Thennes 
 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Stewart and Davis 
 

The meeting of the Personnel Committee was called to order in the Board Room 
at Manitowoc Public Library by Chair Todd Holschbach at 4:33 p.m., Monday, 
March 30, 2015. 
 
#2 Review proposed wage schedule for page, clerk and guard/custodial 
positions – A motion was made by Hennessey, seconded by Holschbach, to 
adopt plan B of the proposed wage schedule as recommended, to be applied in 
July 2015, with current guard/custodians to be grandfathered in at current 

rate of $14.96.  Motion carried. 
 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, a motion was 
made by Hennessey, seconded by Hunter, to adjourn.  Motion carried.  The 
meeting adjourned at 4:51 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 

Mary Davis, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 


